

## KISAR August 16, 2018 General Meeting Minutes

Call to order at 7:05 PM at Bayside Firehall

Minutes prepared by Philip T

Directors present: Steve W, Philip T, John S, Dicky S, Nick S

No treasurer's report.

Dicky wants to go over the active member roster to update the list at the USCG security gate.

Paul Van Dyke mentioned becoming a member of the CG Auxiliary makes gaining base access easier.

Drew DeVries mentioned KISAR public outreach opportunities.

Difficulties of CG base access was discussed.

Paul V talked about the KISAR gear storage in the Bayside utility building. Service District 1 wants use of the building. Things are being negotiated. It's complicated.

Paul V inquired if KISAR wanted to reestablish a formal relationship with Bayside firehall as was the case in the past. The benefits were discussed. The consensus was to have Paul pursue reestablishing a formal relationship between the organizations.

John S previewed Saturday's training of rigging a raise and lower system and patient packaging, and what gear members should bring. We will meet at Bayside at 9 am.

IRIC (initial response and incident command) training may be scheduled for Oct 19-21.

Other possible topics for upcoming trainings could include; critical separation clue searches and how PoA and PoD work; map, compass, gps, and Gaia training; Termination Point orienteering exercise; go through the gear cache and familiarize more members with what resources are stored there; do a hut trip and coordinate with a USCG helo for exercises.

8:29 PM meeting adjourned.